Be Your Best Self

June 2020



Dear Year 11 & 13 Students and Parents

The good news is the hoodies you have ordered are ready for you. However, the more difficult point is that we cannot currently distribute these through school due to government guidance.

We therefore have 3 options for you:

- 1. You can have your hoodies delivered to you at an extra cost of £3.30
- 2. You can arrange to go and collect your hoodie at the shop in Elvington, but only by pre-arranged appointments to ensure social distancing can be maintained

For either of these options then please email the company directly on sales@school-shop.co.uk and state which option you would like to take.

3. The remainder of the hoodies will then be delivered to school and we will arrange some point in the future when you can come and collect them, at this point we cannot say when that will be.

I realise that this is not the ideal scenario, however, these are the best options at this moment in time.

Mrs Weatherill Senior House Leader KS3

